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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Increases the period of time, from 40 business days to 45 

business days, from the time a proposed contract is received within which the Fiscal Review 

Committee is required to provide comment on such contract. 

 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• Increasing the period of time by which the Fiscal Review Committee must respond to a 

proposed contract is estimated to have no significant impact on state government.  
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